HANDS WEEKEND
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FIRST TIME WITH THE GROVE?
Click here to fill out our digital Connect Card.

NEED PRAYER?
Click here.

ONLINE GIVING
Click here or text an amount to 843-21.

BEINGCHANGED BY GOD,
10 REACHALL PEOPLE.



https://thegrove.cc/connect
https://thegrove.cc/prayer
https://thegrove.cc/give

easter

AT THE GROVE

We are so excited to celebrate with you
the new life we've been given through
the death and resurrection of our Lord,
Jesus Christ! We will reflect on Jdesus'
sacrifice during our Good Friday services
on March 29 at 4 & 6 PM. Then, celebrate
His resurrection in our services on
Saturday, March 30 at 4 PM and Sunday,
March 31 at 6:30, 8:00, 2:30, & 11:15 AM.

Be sure to pick up a Lawn Sign on your
way out today to help spread the word
to your neighbors.

click here

for more information



https://thegrove.cc/easter

SERVICE TIME
CHANGES

COMING soon

We're growing! As we do, we'll be
making some changes to ensure we
can reach everyone God is bringing
to The Grove. We're excited for
these new additions:

e Beginning March 30 & 31,
Easter Weekend, we'll be adding
a third meeting time on Sunday
mornings. Our Sunday service
times will be 8:00, 9:30, &
11:15 AM.

e Beginning April 6 & 7, our High
School Ministry will only meet
on Saturdays at 4 PM in the
Chapel, and our Jr. High Ministry
will meet at every service in
Room C-200.

We'll be offering free breakfast
burritos and donut holes to those
who would like to make 8:00 AM
their new home service time!



VOLUNTEERS
FOR NEW

SERVICE TIMES

As we continue to grow, our need
for more amazing volunteers grows,
too! To help serve our community

at The Grove, we need your help.
Would you please consider
becoming a volunteer for our Family
Ministries (infants to Jr. High, along
with our Inclusion Ministry),
Hospitality, Parking, or the Hub?

Visit a table in the breezeway or
check out thegrove.cc/serve to
learn how you can get involved!

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE



https://thegrove.cc/serve

TREKS

2024

Has God put it on your heart to go on a
short-term mission trip? At The Grove,
we call them Treks, and we hope
everyone who calls The Grove home will
go on one. Trek teams are forming now
to be sent to South Africa, South Asia,
Central Asia, and Thailand. We have
opportunities for all stages of life.

Learn more about joining a team
at thegrove.cc/treks or email us at
treks@thegrove.cc with any questions.

CLICK HERE

to learn more



https://thegrove.cc/treks

Volunteer registration for Summer
Splash is NOW OPEN! When you
register by the end of March, you
will receive priority registration for
your children. If you reqgister early to
serve all 5 days, you will also receive
a discount on your children's
registration. Register online.

Summer Splash is June 24-28 from
9 AM - 12 PM. Child Registration will
open on May 6.

CLICK HERE

TO REGISTER


https://thegrove.cc/summersplash

humble servant leadership

PHILIPPIANS 2:1-11

trevor christmas
MEN’S PASTOR

It Jesus is our faithful, humble King,
then He is worthy of our faithful,
humble service.

1. Faithful choices

2. Humble love

3. Service with sacrifice

The Church

The world



